
 
       

            

Here’s our opportunity to 

imagine what we want Nanaimo 

to be like in the future.  Share 

your stories and favourite places, 

stay engaged, and share where 

you see improvements could be 

made. 

Find out more.  Have a say, get 

involved.   
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MEETING 

At the Regular Board meeting 

Wednesday, September 23, the Board 

of Education received reports from the 

Business and Education committees as 

well as a restart update from 

Superintendent Saywell.  Secretary-

Treasurer Mark Walsh presented the 

audited financial statements and 

surplus recommendations, and Board 

Chair McKay provided details about 

the NDSS stadium seating. 

 

You can watch the entire or parts of 

the meeting here. 

 

CONTACT 
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To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

 

Submit an Item 

Current and past issues 
of NLPS News can be 
found at sd68.bc.ca 

Orange Shirt Day:  

Every Child Matters is 

Wednesday, 

September 30.  Let’s 

keep the discussion 

going about 

residential schools 

and those affected by 

it. Find out more. 

 

            

NLPS Ed Talks podcast is back!  Season 3 kicks off with  
new Secretary-Treasurer Mark Walsh.  He comes with a  
wealth of experience, with previous careers in banking,  

law and as the former secretary-treasurer for the  
Greater Victoria School District. 

You can access the podcast with the Apple or  
Android app or find it here. 

NLPS Ed Talks 
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 PODCAST 
 

https://www.getinvolvednanaimo.ca/
https://youtu.be/2bPdQhqLh9E
https://youtu.be/2bPdQhqLh9E
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/news/district-news/
http://www.orangeshirtday.org/
https://youtu.be/imhZtPk639s

